

12772 Chillicothe Road • Chesterland, Ohio 44026 • 440-729-2043 • www.chestercooppreschool.com

3-13-2016

Dear Family and Friends:

I hope that all of you enjoyed our annual night at the races and were able to get some great deals as well as getting a chance to relax and enjoy adult conversation. I know that the economy has made everyone budget their money more carefully and prioritize their spending.

Keeping this in mind, I can't thank you enough for coming out tonight to show your support to our school. We are only as strong as our foundation and the parents and friends of this school have shown not only their support to myself but reinforced the belief in our children's education. This event allows our school to continue to meet the children's educational as well as emotional/social needs. I am truly blessed to be associated with such a great group of caring people.

Thanks again,

Kelly Davis
Kelly Davis, teacher/director

p.s. Hope to see all of you next year!!